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Omaha Public Power District
1623 MARNEY OMANA. NEeRASMA 68102 TELEPHONE 536 4000 AREA CODE 402

January 6, 1981

.

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

..

Division of Licensing
Washington, D.C. 20555

_

,

Reference: Docket No. 50-135

Dear Mr. Eisenhet:

Omaha Public Power District's letter to the Comission dated
December 12, 1980, identified those tasks fu which the District would
not meet the implementation date specified in NUREG-0737, but it did not
address Item II.D.1, Performance Testing of Safety and Power Operated
Relief Valves (PORV's). The District is suomitting this letter as a
supplement to our December 12, 1980, letter to address the District's
schedule on this task.

The safety valve and PORV testing program is being conducted as a
generic effort by the Electric Power Research Institute (EPRI). EPRI
currently expects to complete this program and issue the generic report
by July 1,1981; however, they do not believe the plant specific reports
could be completed by that time. EPRI has proposed an alternate schedule
for the plant specific reports, as detailed in the Consumers Power
Company letter to the Comission dated December 15, 1980. The District
has reviewed the proposed schedule and fully concurs with it. This
letter is submitted as endorsement of the proposed schedule for NUREG-
0737 Task II.D.I.

Sincerely,

f 'M O
v <-,

W. C. Jones
Division' Manager
Production Operations

WCJ/KJM/TLP:jm

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036
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